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Public Hospital District No. 1 of Mason County Board of Commissioners has announced 
a special meeting to be held on September 14, 2022 at 10:00 a.m., The meeting will take 
place at Little Creek Hotel Squi-Aitl Room 91 WA – 108 Shelton, WA 98584. 
 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to discuss Strategic Initiatives and action may take place 
regarding objectives, measures of success and mission, vision and values.   
 
 
 
 
 


